

Student Administration

Nathan campus, Griffith University 170 Kessels Road, Nathan Brisbane, Queensland 4111, Australia

Telephone +61 (0)7 3735 7700 Facsimile +61 (0)7 3735 7957

griffith.edu.au

30 May 2018

Mr Ali Ashraf Head of IT Department International College of Auckland Level 5, 131 Queen Street Auckland CDB

Dear Mr Ashraf

Re: Articulation Arrangements with Griffith University

I am pleased to advise that the Dean (Learning and Teaching), Griffith Sciences has now approved credit articulation arrangements as below:

- 80CP credit transfer awarded towards Bachelor of Information Technology (1538/1539), Nathan and Gold Coast campus (240CP/3 year degree), for completion of the NZ Diploma in Information Technology Technical Support (1 year).
- 140CP credit transfer awarded towards the Bachelor of Information Technology (1538/1539), Nathan and Gold Coast campus (240CP/3 year degree), for completion of the NZ Diploma in Information Technology Technical Support (1 year) + NZ Diploma in Systems Administration (1 year).

Full details of these arrangements are listed in the University's Credit Precedent and Articulation Database located at www.griffith.edu.au/credit via a search of International College of Auckland, New Zealand. Students will be required to meet the standard Griffith University program academic admission criteria.

These arrangements will remain current whilst both International College of Auckland and Griffith University offer the Diploma in Information Technology Technical Support and the Diploma in Systems Administration and the Bachelor of Information Technology (1538/1539). If there are significant changes to either institution's programs, the articulation arrangement will need to be reviewed at time of the major change to ensure currency of the arrangement.

You may wish to contact Ms Samantha Milton (email <u>s.milton@griffith.edu.au</u>), Regional Marketing Manager, Griffith International regarding the recruitment of students. Information on International student admission is available from <u>www.griffith.edu.au/international</u>.

Griffith University looks forward to hosting your graduates who may wish to extend their studies at Griffith University.

Yours sincerely,

Luanne Battelley

Pathways Officer, Academic Credit Transfer